
 

November 1, 2020 

Dear Members,  

 

Thank you for participating in the 2020 Holiday Events Survey that was sent out last week. We 

received 69 responses and appreciate your input! Based on the data below, we have decided to 

forego a Holiday Luncheon and Holiday Happy Hour for December. We have also decided to err 

on the side of caution and cancel our Annual Caroling Event at the McLean County Nursing 

Home.  

 

We will try to mark the holidays in a special, socially distant way! However, as the MCBA will 

not be officially hosting any social events in 2020, we wish to give notice, freeing up our firms to 

plan as they see fit for smaller scale private events, should they choose. 

 

We look forward to sending out another survey in the spring as circumstances evolve. Thank you 

for your continued participation and support.  

 

Sincerely, 

Social Committee Chairs 
 
 

Final RESULTS SUMMARY 
 
 

Total Responses: 69  Attorneys: 68  Staff: 1 
 
 
1. I will / will not personally attend a holiday luncheon in December 2020.  
 Will:  18%  Will Not:  82% 
 
 
2. I will / will not attend an in person holiday happy hour. 

Will:  17%  Will Not:  83% 
 

 
3. I would be interested in caroling for the McLean County Home residents. 
 

  1% YES – Singing Thru Zoom 
21% YES - Singing outside the Nursing Home Windows-with a Mask 
78% Not Interested. 

 
 
Suggestions? Thank you to those who shared your thoughts and comments!!  
 
   


